Title I Part A School Parent Involvement

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Tri-County North Elementary moved from a targeted-assistance building to a school-wide building for receiving federal funds as of August 2013. This change has allowed TCNES to use the funds from Title I, Part A and other Federal education program funds and resources to upgrade the entire educational program of the school in order to raise academic achievement for all the students. This contrasts with a Title I targeted assistance program, through which Title I, Part A funds are used only for supplementary educational services for eligible children who are failing or at risk of failing to meet state standards. This change has allowed us to hire four para-teachers to assist with all students in the elementary grades 1-4.

Parents have the opportunity to be involved in the decision making process for your children. TCNES will be conducting a Title I informational meeting on Thursday, February 17th at 5:00 pm in the elementary office. If you need further information regarding your child's education please contact Joe Finkbine @ 937-962-2673.

Sincerely,

Joe Finkbine Principal